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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Can I make a plea with parents and carers that they help their child to stay warm and dry now that 
the weather has deteriorated. We have a significant number of students arriving at school very wet 
because they are not wearing a waterproof coat. That means that they are often cold and 
uncomfortable during the day. I would be grateful for your support in this. Please note that hoodies 
are not permitted in our uniform policy and do not protect students from wet weather, in any case. 

Some parents and carers have been asking where they can buy new uniform stock for their child 
and, therefore, I want to share the link to the online uniform shop: - 

Queen Elizabeth Academy, The (yourschoolwear.co.uk) 

We have a small stock of ties which can be purchased from main reception whilst stocks last! 

On Monday December 16th we would like to invite parents and carers to our Christmas Musical 
extravaganza. It starts at 6pm and takes place in the main school hall. Mrs Deeley has been 
rehearsing furiously with students who are keen to showcase their talents for you. Tickets are 
priced at £3. 

Please allow me to remind you that Friday December 2nd is an academy training day. 

Finally, TQEA is concerned about the human rights record of the World Cup host country Qatar 
and these do not align with our values. On Monday we are doing education work for every student 
highlighting the concerns raised globally by these issues. We will, however, provide an opportunity 
for students to watch the England game on Monday to support the national team, if they so wish. 
This is the only game in the competition involving England that is during academy time. Students 
who do not wish to watch the match will have their normal learning provided with their teachers. 
Year 11 students, in particular, will have their expected teachers working with them if they decide 
that they do not want to view the game and can continue their work as normal. 

Wishing you a great weekend. 

 

Mr N Harding Principal     Twitter: - @TQEA_Principal 
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Principal Awards 

PRIDE - Consistent pride and effort in 
history, always asking great thought 

provoking questions  

PRIDE - Consistently great effort in 
Maths lessons and with homework. 

Making excellent progress, full marks 
in recent test  

PRIDE - Fantastic contributions during 
Maths lessons and great effort.  

PRIDE - Outstanding acting skills to 
support the filming of Behaviour 

Curriculum  

PRIDE - always doing his best in RE, 
taking great pride in his work and 

always thinking hard  



Head of Year  
Special Recognition 

Congratulations Year 9 for working hard to improve our positive achieve-
ment points! Here are the top students from their tutor groups  

Jack Cressey 9DJD 20 points  

Jasmine Bladek 9JRW 16 points  

Jade Stokes 9MXH 10 points  

Darcy Tressler 9SJ 30 points  

Joshua Passey 9SK 26 points  

 

 



Celebration of Achievement  

KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!! 

Top 3 Tutor Group  

07/11-13/11 

11RJG—487 point s 
9Sk—457 points  

10JXP—445 points  

Top 3 Tutor Group  

Year to Date  

7LD—3482 points  
8GXB—3145 points 
9DJD—3051 points  

  

Top Year 7 Students  

07/11-13/11 
Thomas Doughty 7LD39 points  

Alisha Twomlow 7KXS 28 points  
Cameron Cheshire 7LD 23 points  

Tyler Fletcher 7LD 23 points  
Lexi Henshaw 7SDS 23 points  

Sami Jilani 7KXS 23 points  

Top Year 8 Students  

07/11—13/11 
Pagan Bridge 8RRC 20 points  

Christopher Boss 8GXB 19 points 
Maisie Howitt 8GXB 19 points 

Andreea postelnicu 8GXB 19 points  
Thomas Watson 8RRC 18 points  

  

Top Year 9 Students  

07/11-13/11 
Darcy Tressler 9SJ 30 points  
Joshua Passey 9SK 26 points 

Evan Povey 9Sk 26 points  
Eliott Fielding 9SK 25 points  

Conor Matthews 9SJ 25 points  

Top Year 10 Students  

07/11-13/11 
Harrison Holt 10JXP 23 points 
Alex Temple 10JXP 22 points  

Matthew Worrall 10JXP 22 points 
Holly Beale 10JXP 21 points  

Top Year 11 Students  

07/11-13/11 
Conan Millington-York 11RJG 27 points  

Chester Cousins 11RJG 26 points 
Olivia Evans 11RJG 26 points 
Aden Kerr 11 RJG  26 points 

Bobby Kirkham 11 RJG 26 points 
Lily Slinn 11RJG 26 points 

Louie Whitehead 11RJG 26 points 



Curriculum In Action #9  
 

Page One: Metacognition in evidence in practical lessons: Food and Music. Metacognition 
comes under our first pillar of the curriculum (personal development and empowerment) and 

here you can see student’s self or peer reflecting on their learning. 
Page Two: Practical learning and students being responsible in a Science practical. 

Page Three: A range of oracy strategies this week: evidence here from RE, English and Mrs 
Knight's discussion mat. 

Page Four: Guided reading tasks in a range of subjects, including last week's Diversity reading 
in Maths, there's a photo with Mr Wiles live annotating it under the visualiser. 

Page Five: Guided reading in STEM, with a range of thoughtful questions to get students to 
think hard in lessons. 

classroom). 



This week In TQEA  

The latest from our after school clubs this week.  







tqea.aƩrust.org.uk 

01827 712477  

info@tqea.org.uk  

TQEA - The Queen Elizabeth Academy 

@TQEA_Principal 

Witherley Road, Atherstone, Warwickshire, CV9 1LZ  


